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SOUTH SHROPSHIRE ACADEMY    
THE LINK 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

We welcomed students back on Monday from what we 

hope had been an enjoyable half term break. 

Yesterday, the whole of year 11 benefitted from talks from 

a range of Post-16 providers during their PSHE lesson,         

informing them of the opportunities within each                

organisation. 

This links in nicely with other careers related education that 

many year 11 students have engaged with this week, 

through  a mock interview, kindly provided by members of 

the Rotary Club.  I am sure that students would like to join 

me in thanking the Rotary Club, along with Mrs Rowley and 

Mr Overton for making the arrangements and I am sure 

that each student found something out about themselves 

as they prepared for and participated in the interview.   

Also this week, Year 8 students enjoyed some post           

Halloween ghost stories, as the English Department 

brought the year group together to listen to some chilling 

and mysterious stories authored and read by selected     

students.  What fantastic imaginations and confidence to 

read the stories to their peers! Thank you to Mr Basnett for   

leading this event and well done to the winners (see further 

on in this edition)! 

Of course, this half term ends with the Christmas holidays 

ahead.  With this in mind, Mrs Davis, Head of English      

recently introduced a ‘Reverse Advent calendar’ challenge 

for students in an assembly.  Please talk to your son/

daughter about this challenge as we would love it if we 

could achieve such a kind gesture through as many         

students as possible joining together to make a difference.    

Finally this week, may I remind you of the PTA Craft Fayre 

event taking place on Saturday 16th November.  Please 

come along and support the work of the super PTA, do 

some Christmas shopping and to help to raise funds to   

benefit the school! 

With best wishes  

Mr. J. Parr  

Headteacher 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE SCHOOL TARGET = 96% 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE   

SINCE SEPTEMBER 95.8%  

21st October - 24th October 2019 

Caradoc 93.4% Hazler 94.5%  

Lawley 92.3%  Ragleth 95.7% 

5 School Days until  

Yr11 Mock Exams 

EVENTS - November 
Saturday 16th November- Craft Fayre  

Monday 18th November - Yr11 Mock Exams  

 

 

 

Massive  

Congratulations  
Winners for week commencing  

4th November are: 

Caradoc/Hazler - Nicole Powell - Sensible and        
mature attitude and consistently good effort in 
Physics. 

Ragleth/Lawley -  George Speake - above target in 
Biology assessment. 

 



Year 8 English Ghost Story 



Progress Evenings 2019-20 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prior to the date of the progress evening (usually 2 weeks beforehand) an email will be sent to parents 

and carers with instructions on how to book appointments.  All Progress Evenings will start at 15:30. 

     Year 
Group 

Date 

7 7X1 & 7X2 4th February 2020,  7Y1 & 7Y2 6th February 2020 

8 8Y1 & 8Y2 28th November 2019,  8X1 & 8X2 5th December 2019 

9 19th March 2020 

10 17th October 2019 

11 23rd January 2020 

We will be holding a mufti day 
on Friday 15th November and 
it would be great if students 
could dress up for it rather 
than just wearing their own 
clothes. A prize will be   
awarded for the best costume 
based on the theme of       
children’s tv, film or literature 
characters. 

Mufti Day  

15th 

 November  

in aid of  

Children In 

Need 

 



 

We aim to be a nut free school. If your child 
brings packed lunches or snacks in from home 
please ensure (even if your child is not allergic) 
that they do not contain nuts or nut-products, in 
order to protect those in school with severe        
allergies. Our kitchen doesn’t knowingly use nuts, 
however nut traces can be found in many         
products especially when manufactured in a        
factory  alongside nut products. Many thanks  

 
 

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to help with the  

Craft Fayre on Saturday 16th November.  

If you have not got around to volunteering yet, it is not too late… 

We  still need a few extra helpers to set up on Friday 15th from 3.30 pm and 

 to tidy up from 3.30pm on Saturday 16th……   

…..even if you can only spare half an hour it will make a difference.  

There are also one or two spaces left for stall holders. 

For more information or to pledge your help please email csschoolpta@gmail.com. 

 If you do not have time to help we would be grateful if you could do your best to buy  or try and sell the 

book of raffle tickets brought home by your child before half term. Please return all monies and ticket 

stubs, as well as any unsold tickets to school reception no later than Friday 15th November, Thank you. 

 

P.T.A CRAFT FAYRE 

Students’ Dietary Requirements, including allergies 

Please let the school know of any dietary             
requirements/allergies that your child has using 
the special Dietary Request form which can be 
found on the school website, 
www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk under the 
Parent tab, and School Meals.   
Please complete the Dietary Request form and     
return to the school office as soon as possible. 
You will also be required to provide a document of 
support for your child’s file.  This can be from GP 
or another supporting practitioner e.g. nutritionist, 
dietician. 

mailto:csschoolpta@gmail.com
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk









